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9 February 2021

BBQ Yarn Up

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

We would like to invite you to a free BBQ Yarn Up, starting at the school hall on Thursday 18 February
from 4pm. A free sausage sizzle and drinks will be provided. During this informal Yarn Up we would
love to get your feedback and ideas on a number of things including:

e How could we improve our Personalised Learning Pathway (PLP) plans process?

e Any suggestions on how we can improve the schooling and learning experience for our Aboriginal
and Torres Strait Islander students.

e Any other suggestions or ideas on how we can improve Aboriginal Education initiatives at
Jamisontown PS.

Taela Sanders, an Aboriginal Wellbeing Officer, will attend the meeting along with myself and other
school staff. We will be keen to share information about upcoming Aboriginal Education initiatives
and listen and learn from your feedback.

Please complete the slip below and return to the school if you are able to attend. If you have any
other questions please contact the school.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Ms Freda Walker Mr Jason Clarke
Teacher Principal

BBQ Yarn Up RSVP — Return slip

Student(s) Names:

Will be attending the BBQ Yarn Up and will be accompanied by (Parent/Carer):

In total there will be people from our family attend.

Please inform us of any special dietary requirements:

Signed Parent/Caregiver Date




